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Lupe Anguiano 

From: "Pam Elam" <PEIam@manhattanbp.org> 
To: <easttoledo@aol.com>; <loretta@sistersong,net>; "'Lupe Anguiano'" <languiano@verizon.net>; 

<GChu1@verizon.net>; <cbunch@igc.org>; <esmeal@feminist.org>; 
<cjenkins@womensmediacenter.com> 

Cc: <Ljanys@aol.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2007 12:19 PM 
Attach: browomensconfl 1_10_071 .pdf; flywomensconfl 1_10_07.pdf 
Subject: "The Spirit of Houston" Panel at the Freedom on Our Terms Conference 

Dear Gloria, Carol, Loretta, Lupe, Goldie, Charlotte and Ellie, 

I look forward to joining you on "The Spirit of Houston" panel at the Freedom on Our Terms Conference. As you 
know, the panel will be presented from 10:30-11:45am on Saturday, November 10 t h. We ask that you arrive at 
the Kaye Playhouse at Hunter College (68 t h Street between Park and Lexington Avenues) no later than 9:30am 
and check in at the Speakers' Table in the Theatre Lobby. You will then be escorted backstage to the Green 
Room. Liz asked me to be in touch with you to discuss the format of the panel. Liz will be asking Carol to 
moderate the discussion. As you can see in the attached Program Summary, from the moment that Conference 
participants enter the Kaye Playhouse they will view a slide-show of photos from the National Women's 
Conference which will help set the stage for our discussion. We have also tried to provide background 
information on the National Women's Conference in all our outreach materials. Since we expect that a third of the 
audience will be comprised of girls and young women from age 13 and up, we will, no doubt, have to provide a 
quick history lesson before we can start discussing the impact of the Houston Conference. I would certainly 
appreciate receiving your thoughts as to how the discussion should be framed. I look forward to seeing you soon. 

In Sisterhood, 
Pam 

Pam Elam 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
Office of the Manhattan Borough President Scott Stringer 
Municipal Building, One Centre Street, 19th Floor 
New York, NY 10007 
212-669-2009 (W) 
212-669- 4305 (F) 
pelam@manhattanbp.org 
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